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HELP US
DESIGN OUR
TRANSPORTATION

FUTURE
The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) updates the Long-Range 
Transportation Plan (LRTP) every four years to account for new planning 
efforts, as well as changes in demographics, economic conditions, and 
available sources of transportation funding.

OCTA’s LRTP outlines strategies to improve the county’s freeways, streets, bus, 
rail and non-motorized programs. Visit us at our upcoming open house and tell 
us what you think about the proposed solutions. You can also get more 
information at octa.net/LRTP.

LRTP Open House
Wednesday, May 7, 2014
5 – 7 p.m.
Presentation at 6 p.m.

Orange County Transportation Authority
600 S. Main Street
Orange, CA 92868
Conference Room 103/104
Bus Routes:  53, 59 and 453

WHEN

WHERE

Please contact Kelley Jimenez in advance at (714) 560-5421 or kjimenez@octa.net if you need 
special accommodations.

Ðể biết thêm thông tin bằng tiếng Việt, xin vui lòng liên hệ Ted Nguyen at (714) 560-5334 or 
tnguyen1@octa.net.

Para obtener más información en Español, contacte a Fernando Chavarria (714) 560-5306 or 
fchavarria@octa.net.


